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Harvest Festival 

Parents and Carers are warmly invited to join us for our Harvest Festival Assembly 

next week on Wednesday 11th October. The children have been practising songs 

to entertain you and would love to see you in the audience. 

The Assembly timings are: 

9:30—10:00 

1J, 2K, 3B, 4B, 5F and 6A 

11:00—11:30 

1S, 2P, 3G, 4S, 5M and 6H 

2:00—2:30 

1C, 2F, 3P, 4K, 5K, 6P 

 

Please remember that we are 

still collecting food for  our 

Harvest Festival. Please can you 

bring in your donations and pass them onto the class teacher. We would like as many 

donations as possible. We will package up the  donations and give them to our local 

community. If you know of any OAPs who live locally and would like one of our lovely 

food parcels please let the office know their details. 

Important dates  

Autumn Term 2017 

Yr6 Into-University Week 

6A-16/10 

Y2 visit to Victoria Park 

Hackney 

Half Term 20th  

October– 6th  

November (please note 

this is a 2 week half 

term break)  

24th November—Christmas  

Bazaar 

5th  December –Parents evening 

6th December –Parents evening 

19th and 20th December -

Christmas Concert 

21st December – Christmas 

Jumper Day  

21st December – Last day of 

Year 6P—IntoUniversity 

This week, 6P have been on their IntoUniversity focus week. As part of 

the experience, the children have learnt about different aspects of  

journalism, which included visiting a local radio station and recording 

their own podcasts. They also learnt about what life is like at university, 

the different courses offered and researched which university they’d 

like to attend. Finally, the children attended a graduation ceremony at 

Kings College London, where they celebrated the fantastic work they 

have done this week. Well done 6P!!!! 

 

MacMillan Coffee Time 

Thank you to all the parents 

and staff who contributed to 

or cake sale last Friday. We 

raised £149 for MacMillan! 

Well done everyone and 

thank you! 

  



New City Stars of the Week 

1C-Zoya  1S-Sara 1J-Amanda 

2F-Gianna 2K-Fatima 2P-David 

3P—Tasneem 3B– Eliza  3G-Girik 

4B—Jeevika 4S-Vlad 4K-Huzaifa 

5F-Abdallah 5M-Nilaaksha—5K-Ibrahim M 

6A-Fatema 6H-Grace 6P-Mo  

 

Week 2 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Main Choice Oven Baked Sausages Lamb Burger in a Bun Roast Turkey with 

Stuffing 

Tuna and Sweetcorn 

Hoagie Melt 

Fish Fingers 

Vegetarian 

Choice 

 

Sticky Quorn Sausages Vegetable Moussaka Spinach and Feta 

Pinwheel 

Chick Pea Dahl Vegetarian    

Keema  

Carbohydrate 

Choice 

Mashed Potato Freshly Baked Focaccia Roast Potatoes Cous Cous 

Rice 

Chips 

Vegetable 

Selection 

Sweetcorn 

Green Beans 

Fresh Cauliflower 

Garden Peaas 

Organic  

Carrots /  

Cabbage 

Fresh Broccoli 

Mixed Peppers 

Garden Peas 

Baked Beans 

 

Dessert 

Pancakes with Fruit 

and Ice Cream 

Eton Mess Cake Date and Apple 

Sponge with custard 

Fruit and Strawberry 

Yoghurt  

Ice Cream 

Peach and Pear 

Crumble with 

Custard 

Year 6 Peer Mentors 

We are very pleased to announce that the following children 

have applied and been successful in becoming Y6 Peer mentors. 

The children are: 

Jiya Jasmine Mehra, Abeeha Ahmed, Daniel Bakare, 

Mohammed Mohoyadin, Abdia Jahangeer, Manahil Butt, Denise 

Nketia, Savera Ahmad, Mauricette Nsilulu, Nafisa Hussain, Ama-

ni Islam, Goondula Sushila. 

The role of a peer mentor will be important for other children in 

the school. They will be in the playground at lunchtimes helping 

children play, listening to younger children read and also helping 

out at important school events such as the Harvest  

SAFETY FIRST 

Thank you to all the parents who do not park on the yellow lines outside the school during the start 

and the end of the day. These lines are there for all children’s safety when crossing the busy roads. 

Our lolly pop ladies do a very good job and we will not tolerate abusive parents.  

I am also grateful for parents not dropping off and waiting for children close to the exit doors from the building. 

Allowing room for the teacher to take the children in and out of  the playground is very important for every body’s 

safety.  


